
                Masses:                                    ~ Sacred Heart Church ~      Reconciliation:  

   Wednesdays - 8:30 a.m.              Kinsman, IL                   Before Sunday Mass        

   Sundays        - 8:00 a.m.                         By appointment: 815-237-2230    

           Father Stanley Drewniak, Pastor 

     Father Stanley / Rectory / Clerical needs:  815-237-2230 

               Kinsman Parish House (CCD): 815-392-4245 

  Bulletin Editors: Laurie & Lee Miller: 815-287-2387, 815-228-4645 or miller@csky.net 

           Prayer chain requests: Laurie Miller: 815-228-4645 - Back-up contact:  Bobbi Brockman:  815-287-2294 

      Website address:  www.swkrcatholics.org 

 

    February 3, 2019                                  Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

                                      Mass Schedule                                         Mass Intentions                                               Collections  - 1/27/19 
 

            Sun.    -  Feb.      3      8:00 a.m.     For Parishioners          Sunday……………………$ 750.00 

      Wed.   -  Feb.      6     8:30 a.m.     Don Bartman - Paul & +Peg Phelan           Utilities……………………  285.00 

      Sun.    -  Feb.     10      8:00 a.m.     Betty Walsh - Family       Church in Latin America….  230.00 

                Mixing Bowl………………      6.00 

      MVK Food Pantry items for the month of February:       “Your offering is most appreciated!” 

      Canned soup or soup mixes                                   

                                  “I will sing of your salvation.” 

       Sunday Mass:                  February Stewardship               
                                                    

      Lector:  D. Brockman       Servers:   B. Anderson & Z. Sulzberger       Eucharistic Ministers:  H. Bierle, R. Briscoe & S. Carey 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 Please remember in your prayers all the deceased of our parish and communities, all of our nursing home residents and those 

living alone, all those that are battling illness, along with their families and care givers, all of the brave and selfless men and 

women serving in the armed forces, their families and all of the innocent souls affected by war.  Please also pray for all that 

are in need, materially and spiritually, those that have suffered and died at the hands of others, those that have been affected 

by recent natural disasters, all first responders, and all of our dear friends and neighbors that have asked for our prayerful 

support.  

 Please turn off all electronic devices before Mass begins.  Thank you.  

 For everyone’s safety and well-being during flu season, we ask that you not drink from the Communion Cup if you have a 

cold, the flu or are not feeling well.  Thank you.   

 Thoughts and prayers are with the family and friends of former parishioner Norma Slattery, in regards to her recent passing.  

Your loss is shared by many who fondly remember the time she spent with us here at Sacred Heart. 

 F.Y.I. - The Rectory will be closed this coming Wednesday, as Lin will be attending a meeting at the Diocese.    

 “Thank you for your generous support last week of the Collection for the Church in Latin America. As a parish, we collected 
$230.00, which will be used to share the faith with our brothers and sisters in Latin America and the Caribbean so they in turn 
can share it with others. If you missed the collection, it’s not too late to give! Visit www.usccb.org/nationalcollections and click 
“How to Give” on the left. Your gift makes a difference!” 

 Upper Room Crisis Counselor Training - “Feeling a Bit Uneasy? Do you have an uneasy feeling to do something but don’t 

know what it is? Do you hear a faint voice nudging you to do something you can’t put your finger on? If that uneasy feeling or 
persistent voice keeps coming back, it could be the Holy Spirit trying to tell you something. If so, pray and be open to God’s 
direction. For some of you, it may lead to a job God wants you to do. And for others, it may be a call to become a volunteer 
phone counselor for The Upper Room Crisis Hotline. We are a Catholic hotline providing counseling and referral assistance 
to anyone struggling to find his or her way back to God or a more rational life. We help everyone regardless of their faith or 
background. For that reason, all our phone counselors have gone through extensive professional training to prepare them to 
handle every situation. Does this sound like you? If so, contact us now for information. Call Sr. Mary Frances Seeley at 815-
341-9124, or email turch@sbcglobal.net with questions or to reserve your place in our next training session. Our next training 
session begins February 19th at 10-12 pm. You can also check us out at catholichotline.org. Thank you and God Bless!” 

 The Diocese of Joliet is seeking to hire an Administrative Assistant for the Development Office.  The Administrative 

Assistant provides administrative services and performs work necessary for the efficient and effective operation of the 

department.  This position also plays an important role by providing support and participation in special event activities.  A 

Minimum of high school degree; an associate degree preferred.  Ability to maintain strict confidentiality and a minimum of 

three to five years’ experience in an administrative position.  Knowledge of basic office management and organization with 

ability to organize, prioritize work and meet deadlines.  Knowledge of Microsoft Word, Excel, PowerPoint and other 

databases and office equipment. Excellent verbal and written communications skills, bilingual in Spanish and English a plus.  

Must support the mission, philosophy, objectives and policies of the Roman Catholic Church and the Diocese of Joliet.  To 

view a full job description, visit: http://www.dioceseofjoliet.org/hr/listjobs.php.  Applicants meeting the necessary 

qualifications please email a cover letter, resume and salary requirement to:  humanresources@dioceseofjoliet.org 

 Totus Tuus is looking to hire 24 college age young men and women to teach our catechetical summer program! 
Please help us by personally inviting any practicing Catholic young adults who love kids and want to serve the 
Lord. Info and a link to apply may be found at:http://www.dioceseofjoliet.org/ttjoliet/sectioncontent.php?secid=5 

 We would like to welcome all new individuals, couples and families to Sacred Heart!  If you haven’t already done so, please 

register with Fr. Stanley after Mass.  Blue registration forms are on the bulletin board in the vestibule. 

 Word of Life - “Before I formed you in the womb I knew you” (Jeremiah 1:5).”  -  NABRE © 2010 CCD.  Used with 

permission.  

 Stewardship - February 3, 2019 - (Compliments of the Diocese of Dodge City, KS) - 4
th

 Sunday in Ordinary Time - 

“Jeremiah declares that the Lord knew him before he was born and dedicated and appointed him to his role as prophet even 

before he drew breath.  We, too, are known and sent by the Lord.  What deeds of love and service are mine to perform?” 
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